City of High Point

Randy Hemann
ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER

December 9, 2016
To whom this may concern:

It is my pleasure to write this letter of recommendation for State Code Enforcement, Inc. They have provided
invaluable code enforcement services for the City of High Point North Carolina during a time when we
transitioned leadership and ramped up activities in our local code enforcement area. State Code
Enforcement, Inc. provided three highly trained professional code enforcement officers that has keep on top
of all nuisance complaints, removed illegal signs from the highway right of ways and assisted with the backlog
of nuisance cases. They have worked with staff and the citizens of High Point in a very professional and
courteous manor while being able to achieve positive results at the same time. They have been willing to work
weekends or after hours when needed.

State Code Enforcement, Inc. has proven to be a very professional and cost effective resource for the City of
High Point North Carolina. They have been a positive force with the City’s efforts in creating a cleaner and
safer city for the citizens of High Point.

If you are in need of additional assistance or are considering contracting out code enforcement activities, |
recommend considering State Code Enforcement, Inc. to meet those needs.

Sincerely,

Codid] o JG——

Randall W. Hemann
Assistant City Manager
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